
 

Ref: IIST/20/22-23                                     Date: 29/09/2022 

Circular 

 

Dear Parents, 

“Greetings from IISTabuk” 

Kindly be informed that the school will remain closed on 2nd October (Sunday) 

2022 on account of “Gandhi Jayanthi”. 

 

Note: The Fee counter will be opened from 8 am to 1 pm. 

 

Warm Regards  

 

Principal (Interim) 

 

 

 

 

  


